
 

 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Nursery Christmas Production and General Information Letter 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This half term the children have been working very hard to learn songs for their Christmas 

performance. Your child will need to wear all white or all green on the day. We invite you to watch 

the performance which will take place in the Upper School Hall. The event should last approximately 

30 minutes. Please see the date and timings below: 

Christmas performance: 

• Nursery AM: Monday 18th December 9am. 

• Nursery PM: Monday 18th December 2.30pm. 

We will also have another stay and play session this month. This will give you another opportunity to 

engage with your child in their classroom environment and see how they interact with their friends, 

and with different learning activities. Please see the date and timings below: 

Stay and play sessions: 

• Nursery AM: Thursday 14th December 8.35am – 9.30 am. 

• Nursery PM: Thursday 14th December 12.15pm- 1.10pm. 

 

The last day of term for nursery will be Wednesday 20th December. This is different to the rest of the 

school. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask a member of the nursery team.  

Thank you, 

Miss Muscillo  

Nursery Class Teacher 
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